
Driveway Etiquette Instructions 

Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. To ensure a harmonious living environment for all 

residents, we kindly ask that you adhere to the following driveway etiquette guidelines: 

Driveway Usage Guidelines 

• Always park within marked boundaries to maximize space. 

• Do not block neighboring driveways or pedestrian pathways. 

• Be mindful of heavy vehicle traffic, especially during peak hours. 

• Keep the driveway clear of any personal items, such as bikes or toys. 

• If you have guests, please inform them of the parking arrangements prior to their arrival. 

We appreciate your cooperation in maintaining a pleasant and safe environment for everyone. If 

you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


